Uniform Shop News: mrs. Elizabeth Moore

Thursday 18" March 2010 8.30am
BLAZER fittings

See details below. Every student in the school (K-12) will require a Blazer to wear with their winter uniform. Whilst
winter changeover does not occur until Monday 10t May, now is the time to decide if your current blazer will still
fit, or if you require a new one (or a 2nd hand blazer). In past years we have had many students without a blazer
that fitted them simply because they had grown out of last year’s blazer and didn’t realize until after the fitting
day. If you have outgrown your old blazer, and if it is in good condition (new logo, in good repair and DRY
CLEANED), it may be brought to the uniform shop to sell in the 2nd hand clothing pool. Many families are looking
for good quality 2nd hand blazers, so get them in ASAP.

Blazer fittings will be held on Thursday 18™ March 8.30am

Students must be at school on this day to be fitted. (Infants will be fitted first shortly after 9am, followed by
primary, then high school classes at recess.) Blazers are a compulsory part of the Arndell Anglican College Uniform
and they are individually fitted for each student.

Jnr. Girls (Yrs.K-6) $170.00 Jnr. Boys (Yrs K-6 $220.00
High School Girls Yrs 7-10) $175.00 High School Boys (Yrs. 7-10 $225.00
Snr. Girls (Yrs. 11-12) $202.00 Snr. Boys (Yrs. 11-12) $252.00

Note: Boys Blazers have extra details. e.g. pockets and lapels. Prices include fittings, alterations and GST.

An $80.00 deposit is required to confirm and register your child for a fitting. This must be paid to the Uniform
shop before

Tuesday 2nd March, or your child cannot be fitted. A late fee will apply to anybody requiring a fitting after 4t
March.

Years 11/12 students requiring a senior stripe to be applied to their blazer, the senior stripe will automatically be
applied at the

above price. If you currently have a blazer that fits please bring your dry-cleaned blazer to the Uniform shop
before Tuesday 2nd

March and a senior strip will be applied at a cost of $27.00 to be paid in advance.

Second Hand Blazers: anyone wishing to sell their blazer (if in good condition, with the current logo and
dry-cleaned) can bring them into the uniform shop now.




